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Memorandum
No. ﬁ& s. 2022

Training Team Member of the GSP Regional Training School 2022

To:: MS. ARLYN LEA LUISITA M. CABATINO
Bugo Central School
This Division

1. You are hereby requested to attend the GSP-Eastern Mindanao Regional
Training School 2022 as member of the Training Team on July 5-9, 2022 for
Batch-1 and July 12-16, 2022 for Batch- 2 at Alano Regional Program and
Training Center, Toril, Davao City.

2. Attached is the official communication for reference.
3. In adherence to Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP), inclusive and fair
treatment are accorded to all participants regardless of disability, sexual

orientation, gender, age, religion and ethnicity.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is directed.

CHERRY L. LIMBACO-REYES

Division Superintendentﬁr

Ref : None
Encl: Letter from GSP Mis Or Council
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under the ff subjects
GIRL SCOUTS

)

—~—

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone: (08822)-8550048




GIRL. SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
Misamis Oriental Council

June 29, 2022 on kg

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO-REYES Received b
Schools Division Superintendent
Council Board Member
Cagayan de Oro City Division

Madam:

Warmest greetings!

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines Eastern Mindanao Region will be conducting the
Regional Training School 2022 on July 5-9, 2022 for Batch 1 and July 12-16, 2022 for Batch
2 at Alano Regional Program and Training Center, Toril, Davao

City.

In view of this, may we request the services of MS. ARLYN LEA LUISITA M. CABATINO of
Bugo Central School to be part of the training team. She will serve as Co-Trainer for the
Star Holiday & PLCPC w/ Leadership Development (Batch 1 & 2)

Further, we would like to request that service credits be given to her.

Ms. Cabatino is expected to be at Alano on July 4, 2022, 2:00 pm for the final Training
Team Meeting and preparations.

Thank you so much in anticipation of your favorable approval to our request.

God bless and more power!

Very truly Yours,

LYRA l UCHAY

Council Executive

APPROVED:

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO-REYES
Schools Division Superintendent
Council Board Member

Cagayan de Oro City Division



